
From: Joanne Baskott  
Sent: 09 May 2019 16:52 
To: enquiries  
Subject: Saltashcard launch 
 
FAO; Town Clerk 
 
Hello, 
 
I am one of the Directors of Community Enterprises PL12 CIC, & we are leading the 
re-launch of the Saltashcard. 
We are in the process of designing flyers, window stickers & banners to advertise the 
Saltashcard, and as Saltash Town Council is a partner organisation, we would like to 
put the Saltash town Council emblem on said material. 
 
The old-style Saltashcard used the blue “Saltashe Sigilum Aqvate” emblem; however, 
as the new marketing literature has a blue background, this won’t stand out. We would 
therefore like to use the darker “Salteashe Sigilum” emblem on the marketing material. 
 
I would be grateful if you could give permission for us to use this emblem and email 
me a copy of it for these marketing purposes. I understand it will have to be agreed at 
the next full council meeting at the beginning of June. This would give us just enough 
time to include it on our literature in time for the launch of the Saltashcard at Saltash 
Regatta. 
 

Many thanks in anticipation, 
 
Joanne Baskott 
 
Director 
Community Enterprise PL12 
 


